
November 2022 Update 2.0 
 

Dear Neighbors, 

I have two quick announcements for you to take note of, one of which relates to tomorrow, 
Monday! 

• PRERAB has contracted to have the lower portion of DVD’s potholes patched starting 
tomorrow morning, Monday November 28th. 47 holes between tank 1 and the bottom are to 
be filled. While most of the work can be done leaving one lane open for traffic, a few holes are in 
the center of the road and may require brief closure to traffic. There may be delays. Traffic 
direction will be provided, but please take possible delays into account for any traveling you 
need to do for the next three days or until the work is completed. This patching is critically 
needed to protect the road surface over the winter until repaving can be done, hopefully next 
spring/summer.  

• At its meeting on November 12th the IRA Board named Saturday, January 21st as the date for 
Annual Meeting, which tentatively will start at 10 AM. The meeting will be virtual via Zoom. In 
April or thereabouts the Board hopes to convene a community social gathering in which we can 
gather as we normally do at Annual Meetings. Stay tuned for further information on the Annual 
Meeting, to be out in December, and on the Gathering later this spring. 

Thank you and keep well, 
 
Tim Stanton 
IRA President 
 
 
 
 
 


